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Date Monday, January 10, 2022

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Volker

Last Name Gerdts
Phone Number
Email
Address Wall Street
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code S7TK
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) VIDO

Subject Update to committee on VIDO CL4 progress and plans to become Canada's Centre for
Pandemic Research

Meeting (if known) GP Committee

Comments

To Mayor Clark and Council Members. First thank you for the support provided to VIDO’s
plans for expansion of its research facilities to become Canada’s Centre for Pandemic
Research. Dr. Volker Gerdts, CEO of VIDO requests time for a brief presentation to update
Saskatoon City Council at the GPC meeting scheduled for January 24th. Dr. Gerdts could be
live or remote depending on the Committee's needs. As this time, Dr. Gerdts will update
Council on VIDO’s Community Consultation and Engagement plans related to VIDO’s
expansion and facility upgrades.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No
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